
Minterne Cottage Roman Road, Dibden Purlieu
£595,000



Minterne Cottage Roman Road
Dibden Purlieu, Southampton

Nestled within a sought-after location, this
impressive 4-bedroom detached house is offered to
the market with no chain, providing an excellent
opportunity for those seeking a spacious family
home. The property boasts a well-appointed
kitchen/breakfast room, extensive lounge, ensuite,
and a further shower room, providing comfortable
living accommodation throughout. Residents will
enjoy the convenience of the property being located
within a short walk of The New Forest National Park.

Externally, the property benefits from wrap-around
gardens and a generous driveway, providing ample
off-road parking for numerous vehicles. A mature
hedge to the front offers natural screening, while the
expansive lawn area adds a touch of greenery. A
gate leads to the rear garden, offering a private
outdoor space. Additionally, a single garage with
power and lighting connected provides further off-
road parking options, enhancing the appeal of this
charming property.

Council Tax band: E

Tenure: Freehold






